
Conservation trust appoints Silicon Valley tech leader to its 
Board 

 

New Orleans, LA, April 18, 2022 (BUSINESS WIRE)—
The Brevelle Conservation Trust (BCT) has appointed 
Robert Brevelle to its Board of Directors as the 
Member at Large.  


“Robert is a passionate conservationist and 
outdoorsman with a keen understanding of what it 
takes to effectively manage large, diverse tracts of 
wildlife habitat,” said JJ Landry, Chairman of BCT.  
“He is a respected leader in the international business 

community, and he has tirelessly donated thousands of hours of his time to various 
community and mentoring programs.  This commitment to community and his 
exceptional background in business, finance, and history will help us manage these 
important conservation areas and cultural heritage sites.” 


The BCT is a conservation group that was formed by the merging of the La 
Louisiane Land Trust and the Evangeline Conservancy. The BCT owns or manages 
thousands of acres of wildlife habitat, as well as, historical and cultural heritage 
sites.  The BCT has been recognized for its economically and environmentally 
sustainable conservation programs and environmental stewardship. The BCT 
partners with other conservation groups and government agencies to include the 
National Park Service, National Forest Service, and the Department of Agriculture. 


“I am honored to join such a historic organization that is committed to preserving, in 
perpetuity, these beautiful and historic sites,” said Robert Brevelle.  “Land tells the 
story of America.  It shaped us as a people and as a country.  Today, it is the key to 
preserving our cultural identities, vital habitat for fish and wildlife, and a healthy 
future for generations to come." 


Robert is an award winning engineer, entrepreneur, and business leader.  He enjoys 
spending his time with his family and friends in the great outdoors.  He is an avid 
fisherman, hiker, hunter, and boater.  His ranch and plantation have received awards 
from the Audubon Society, Ducks Unlimited, and National Wildlife Federation.  If 
he’s not “out in the woods” or “in the swamp”, you can find Robert tending to his 
hobby vineyard and orchard. 


Robert graduated with high honors with a bachelor and master degree in Computer 
Science and Engineering with a minor in Economics and Military History from the 
Illinois Institute of Technology. He earned an MBA from the University of Texas at 
Dallas, and he is in the final stages of the doctorate program in Management 
Sciences and Operations Research. Robert is a credentialed Project Management 
Professional (PMP) from the Project Management Institute, and he is a graduate of 
the Executive Leadership Program from the Johnson Graduate School of 
Management at Cornell University. 


About BCT 
For more information, visit brevelleconservationtrust.com.


